
 

May 12, 2018 
 

Re:  Grant for school supplies in Monrovia, Liberia 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
This letter is being written in acknowledgement of and gratitude for the $6,000 grant received by   
Water of Life.  This money will be used for the purposes of purchasing school supplies for a new 
school in Monrovia, Liberia.  Receipts will be sent soon after purchases are completed. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
              
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Matthew J. Vogt, Pastor 
 

 
 
 
 
 


